Hyde Park Rec Committee Meeting

Date: 06/18/15, 6:30pm Place: Ken Harvey's Home

Attendees: Ken Harvey, Deb Slayton, Chasity Fagnant, Gary Nolan, Deanna

Judkins

Discussion:

- Approved the minutes from April 30 meeting
- 2) Robert Wescom would like to have a benefit tournament on Aug 22nd
- 3) The pavilions are complete and look fantastic, we have already had a lot of compliments on them
- 4) Dale Nolan did get the bathrooms ready for the summer
- 5) Gary Nolan changed the oil and battery for the generator
- 6) Discussed the new recycling laws and need to bring thoughts back to next meeting
- 7) Deanna Judkins and Deb Slayton plan to make the trip to Costco to get the food for the tournaments
- 8) Staymat is needed under the pavilions and picnic tables as well. Deanna is going to research funds to see if this project can be done
- 9) Next Meeting is July 30, 2015 at 6:30pm at Ken Harvey's Home